Tender for Bookstall Rights at the British Chess Championships 

Hull 2018
The Federation invites tenders for the Bookstall concession at the above event which is to take place at City Hall, Hull from 27th July to 5th August 2018. 

Bids can include the sales of computers/software in addition to books.

The bidder is invited to include in the tender the provision of free or discounted books for distribution as prizes by our commentator and our coach. 

Any bids should be in the form of an e-mail marked clearly “Championship Bid – (Chess Merchandiser)” sent to The Congress Manager and should arrive no later than Monday 5th February 2018 and clearly state the terms of the prospective tender. Any bids not received by that date may be rejected. 

A sub-committee will consider each bid and will advise all parties in writing with letters or emails posted no later than 5th March 2018 whether their bid has been successful. The bidding procedure is confidential, the Federation may accept/reject any bid without assigning a reason and will not enter into any correspondence relating to the bidding procedure.  

Yours faithfully.  

Kevin Staveley

Manager of The British Championship 2018      

manager.british@englishchess.org.uk 

